19-0715

Dani Peterslie request to remove tree adjacent to 207 Pearl Street

A motion was made by Webb, seconded by Kirsch, that this Request be
REFERRED WITH DIRECTION to the Board of Park Commissioners, due back by
6/20/2019. The motion carried by voice vote.

DIRECTION is for Dan Trussoni to evaluate the situation, work with the Street
Department, Engineering Department, & Downtown Mainstreet, Inc (DMI) to
develop a plan that will address the tree and the disturbed sidewalk. The

Forestry team will also evaluate and report on all of the trees in the downtown
area that may need to be addressed.



